
BOE Meeting Highlights 

Board of Education Meeting March 8, 2023 

The Board of Education encourages the public to attend the meetings held on the 
second Wednesday of each month. There is an opportunity at the beginning of each 
meeting for input from the public. After that the Board conducts the School District’s 
business, including the Superintendent’s and Principals’ Reports, position 
appointments, and issues to act upon. 

Public Comments 
● There were no public comments 

Superintendent’s Report-Tim Keteri 
● Mr. Keteri submitted a written report for sake of time for the District basketball 

game. 

South Range Elementary Principal Report-Kim Harris 
● Mrs. Harris submitted a written report for sake of time for the District basketball 

game, including thanking JHS art classes for their artwork for SRES’ reading 
month. 

Jeffers Principal and Athletic Director Report-Steve Lishinski 
● Mr. Lishinski submitted a written report for sake of time for the District basketball 

game. 
● Mrs. Lewandowski has several students showing artwork in the Copper Country 

Community Arts Center in March. She also has students creating a mural in the 
art room. She also started community pack walks with the dog, Paavo, for health, 
wellness, and opportunities for people to socialize their dogs. Paavo takes his 
test in Marquette soon with pet Partners. 

● There will be an in-service on March 17. 
● Spring Break is April 3. 
● MHSAA enrollment declarations were due. Jeffers has 200 students grades 9-12 

which should keep us in Class C and right around the cut-off for Divisions 3 and 
4 in sports. 

● Girls' Basketball and hockey seasons are done. Boys’ Basketball is going strong. 
Junior High Volleyball has begun. Elementary basketball and spring sports will 
begin soon. 

● He and Mrs. Harris recommend Crystal Lance and Sam Heider as elementary 



basketball coaches. 
● The golf team would like to sell Little Caeser Pizza Kits to raise money for a 

simulator and team jackets. 

Action Items 
● The Board discussed several action items. 

Submitted by Valerie Dobson, South Range Elementary 


